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FAQs Governing the rebranding of your Monthly Savings Account to Mighty Savers® 

Account 

 

 

1. Will my account number change? 

 

Your account number will remain the same. This will ensure that all your account-based 

standing instructions remain intact after the rebrand. 

 

2. How will this impact the interest rates applicable to my Monthly Savings Account? 

 

There will be no change to the interest rates you are currently enjoying, nor the qualifying 

criteria for earning bonus interest. 

 

3. What will happen to my ongoing GIRO transactions and standing instructions linked to 

my Monthly Savings Account? 

 

Your ongoing GIRO transactions and standing instructions will remain unchanged. 

 

4. Can I still use my Debit Card or ATM Card that is linked to my Monthly Savings 

Account? 

 

Your current Debit Card and/or ATM card will continue to be linked to your new Mighty Savers®  

Account. Any transactions on your Debit Card and/or ATM card will be debited from your 

Mighty Savers® Account. 

 

5. When will the rebranding take place? 

 

The rebranding will take place in the month of November 2020. 

 

6. Are there any new charges for the new account? 

 

The same fees and charges that are applicable to your existing Monthly Savings Account will 

be applicable to your new Mighty Savers® Account. Similarly, no fall-below fee is applicable 

to the new account. 


